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It is not legal nor should school districts be forced into complying with this bill.  The 

districts are already required to complete educational goals that are routinely not 

achieved, placing Oregon in the lowest scoring percentile of statewide public 

education in the country.  Please Stop developing and wasting resources on this bill, 

and start increasing standards and improving public education outcomes. 


